
SKCC news for week beginning 8th September  

Corporate Prayer Opportunities This Week 

Sunday 9.45 a.m.                                                          
(now back in the meeting room) 

  Monday, Wednesday & Friday: 6.30 a.m.  
via ZOOM ID 881 1066 7099 PCODE 070958 

Or click here https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88110667099 
pwd=TEtWMnRjSExKUk1TUWJzRGRDb1R3Zz09  

Tuesday: 9.30 a.m. at The Cornerstone Centre                   
led by Theresa                

If you are new to SKCC and would like to find out more about us                                                                                  

and what we do please complete a ‘get connected’ card from the 

foyer and pop it in the office post box or contact the church office                                                                                                 

on  01303 251155 or hello@skcc.info                                                                                                                                     

   Further information is also available on the website www.skcc.info 

To make a ‘one-off’ gift to SKCC 

scan the QR code 

here or use the Payaz 

machine in the main 

hall.   

 

 

Toddler Group restarts Monday 16th September.                               

There is a new sign up sheet (in the foyer) for cake contributions 

which are very well received. It would be such a blessing if you 

could help by baking a cake for the mums/dads/grandparents/

carers who come to the group to enjoy. 

Flex Youth Cell restarts on Wednesday 18th September.  

Bible Study restarts on Tuesday 1st October  

This morning the youth team who went to Moldova with Amor Europe to build a home for a family living in poverty will be 
giving us some feedback from their trip. There will also be space for us as a church family to share testimonies of God’s     
goodness, answers to prayer, and encouragements so come ready to share.  To join the service via Facebook click here 
https://www.facebook.com/events/505923038689451  

Cycle or walk around Kent churches. Sponsorship money raised 
will be divided equally between the Friends of Kent Churches and 

the church or chapel of your choice. South Kent Community 
Church is on the list of churches to visit (though the building 

won’t be open). For further information and to download             
sponsorship forms go to www.kentrideandstride.co.uk   

Saturday 14th September 

10 a.m.– 6 p.m 

Arrangements for children and youth  

  Age 0 – 2.5 years:  meeting room   Years 1 - 6: in the back hall 

Youth in Years 7 – 13: in the front hall Age 2.5 – Yr R: in the church office 

Meet on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday                                                                 

If you are not in a group and would like to 

know more, please contact the church office. 

 

 

Next Sunday, 15th September - 

Family Church takes place from 

11.20 a.m. in the back hall.     

 
 

A dedicated time for parents and children            

(aged 0 - School Yr 6) to come together to worship,              

learn from the Bible and pray.  

 Families are welcome to join the main service at           

10.30 a.m. before going to Family Church.                                   

If you decide to arrive at 11.20 a.m., please use the 

outside entrance to the back hall (green door) and 

not through the main entrance.  

 
From Francoise Lloyd ‘Thank you                

everyone for your kindness! All is well!’ 

A big thank you to Bethany Haines for her expert technical         

support on Sunday mornings (song projection/live stream/camera 

work). Today is Bethany’s last Sunday with us, before starting 

university. We pray God’s richest blessings on you.  
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